
 

 

 

Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 

Secretary) 

1. Letter from Anita Dubeau, Chair, Board of Health, Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit, to 

all Ontario Boards of Health, regarding the Simcoe Muskoka Health Unit’s 2020 & 2021 

Annual Report (June 21, 2022) 

2. Letter from Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive Officer, Public 

Health Sudbury & Districts, to the Ministry of Children, Community and Social Services, 

regarding Healthy Babies Healthy Children Funding (June 21, 2022) 

3. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (July 19, 2022) 

4. Letter from Charles Gardner, Medical Officer of Health, Simcoe Muskoka District Health 

Unit, to Community Partners and Stakeholders, regarding Indirect Impacts Surveillance 

Dashboard (August 11, 2022)  

5. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (August 19, 2022) 

6. Submission by the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) to the Ministry of Health 

titled “Strengthening Public Health in Ontario: Now and for the Future” (August 26, 2022) 


